
Appendix 1 to the Minutes of the Meeting of the Council held on 16 May 2019 
 
Written Responses to Members’ Questions 
 
Minute 22 (e) Question from Councillor Mark Howell 
 
Could the Leader please give the members of the Council an update what is going to 
be the use of the old site in Papworth Everard, and any other information which may 
be of relevance to the people of South Cambridgeshire and of Papworth Everard in 
particular  
 
Response from the Lead Cabinet Member for Planning  
 
The site of the Hospital in Papworth is allocated for development in the adopted 
Local Plan (Policy E/6).  Last year officers had preliminary discussions with the Trust 
about their plans for the future.  The Trust have not yet entered into formal pre-
application discussions with the Local Planning Authority to progress the dialogue 
about future development of the site.  Any future development will involve 
engagement with the community at both pre and post application stages. 
 
 
Minute 22 (j) Question from Councillor Heather Williams 
 
How much has the Council spent on temps and consultants in the last 12 months? 
 
Response from the Lead Cabinet Member for Finance 
 
In the financial year 2018/19, £3.21m was spent on Agency Staff and Consultants, a 
saving of £1.12m on the funds that were available by the under-spend on salaries 
(£2.19m) and the budgets for Agency Staff (£0.63m) and Consultants (£1.51m 
excluding the Shared Services). 
 


